                                                    CONGRESS MESSAGES
Dear Sacit and Bilal,

We arrived at the Ulusoy otogar at 4:30 pm/16.30 as predicted. The drive was breathtaking along the coast at several views. Then we turned inland and up the mountaon roads. Much road construction slowed the driving but we were able to enjoy the scenery better. Finally we joined the autobahn and cruised past the manufacturing region, across the Bosporous Bridge and into Istanbul. The young men on the bus were very helpful in placing us on the shuttle to Sultanahmet where the driver hailed a taxsi that delivered us to the Best Western Hotel. 
Thank you both for a very well organized conference and field trips. The geology was wonderful and the culture was outstanding. We are in love with Turkey because of your hospitality!! Thank you very much for all that you did to make this trip memorable. Carole and I await the time that you will share our hospitality in Tulsa.

Regards to Arzu,

Bob Scott

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Cher Sacit,

J'espère que les excursions se sont bien passées et que vous allez prendre un peu de vacances. Je crois que nous avons eu un excellent congrès en Turquie grâce à vous et votre équipe sympathique.Je garde un magnifique souvenir des paysages de Malatya.

Avec tous mes remerciements 

Fettouma

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear Prof.Dr. Sacit ÖZER,

Dear Dr. Bilal SARI,

Hello. I was safely back to Japan.

Thank you very much again for all your help, kindness, support, and special effort for organizing excellent congress and fieldtrips. I enjoyed them very much!!

I hope you have a rest after such a great works, and see you again soon.

Sincerely,

Shin-ichi SANO
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear friends,

I posted my ICR-8 pictures in an privat photo-album at Picasa. It is 

only visible for the ICR participants. Comments are welcome. If you want 

me to add your pictures to the album,  just send me the files. Here is 

the key to the album:

http://picasaweb.google.com/GeoStefanGoetz/ICR8?authkey=TSWt7iYszf8
Cordial greetings,

Stefan

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Cher Sacit,
Mes enfants, mes amis tout le monde veut visiter la Turquie maintenant!!!
Je vous envoie une photo d'une maison restaurée de l'époque ottomane à Alger: 

Fettouma

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear Dr. OZER

 

I am very happy to write you from Mexico once again. I wanted to remind you if you could send me the certificate of my participation on the Congress (I participated with an oral presentation and did not assist to anyh of the field trips). I also wanted to know if you could send me the web page address that I should follow to submitt the study I presented for it to appear onthe Turkish Journal of Earth Sciences. 
Thank you very much for a great time at Turkey, it was a really wonderful expercience. I hope I can assist to the ninth congress held in Jamaica. Please give my greetings to all your students-organizers.

 

Best wishes

 

Javier Ortega Hernández 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear Prof. Dr. Sacit Ozer

Thank you very much for the perfect organization of the 8 Rudist Congress and for the generous hospitality and for the support. I enjoyed very much and I impressed very well about Turkey which deserve more than a member in the European Union. Izmir is a very nice city with nice fish and Kabab. Turkish people are kind and friendly.

Thank you very much and you are welcome in Aswan but in winter especially January because of hot weather in other times.

Best wishes Sincerely yours 

Mohamed Zakhera

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear Sacit,

Firstly, again thank you for completing such an incredible meeting and 

organizing all those terrific field trips. I know that the amount of 

work is huge and you and your group just did such a remarkable job. Even 

more remarkable was your kindness when you hijacked an SUV to collect a 

wayward member who 'missed the bus' on that occasion [I really did 

appreciate that very kind act on your part].

Also thank you for the information regarding the Turkish language 

extended abstract, that is wonderful news.

The images are also much appreciated, I am sorting through mine and will 

add them to the folder on Picasa that Stefan began.

best wishes

ann
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear Sacit

how are you? When do you begin the deserved holydays? I think that the 

taphonomical and sedimentological features of the wonderful exposures of the eastern and southeastern Anatolia deserve to be carefully examined. Thus, I wish that some plans may be carried out. 

Thank you very much for your kindness

Giorgio 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear Sacit & Bilal

Salam

Finally I reached up to my home yesterday, after one week stay in istanbul.

I should thank both of you for your nice organizing this congress and the best hospitability in Turkey. It was really a great experience for me to attend in this congress and specially field trip.

I will write you about my specimens specially Dictyoptychus next week.( please inform me if you recieved the CD I prepar at last night staying in Izmir ).

best wishes

Ahmad 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Merci Sacit pour ton message, tu m'avais dit que tu devais dormir pendant un mois, ce n'était donc pas vrai. Je vais , de mon côté, faire un rapport à "Géochronique",qui sera la traduction en Français du rapport préparé par Bob et amendé par toi.

Encore toutes mes felicitations pour cet excellent congrés.

Amicalement 

jean-Pierre

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear Sacit, and Bilal,
 

Thank you very much for your organizing a very successful congress and wonderful excursion! Cordially thank you for your various help for my visiting and stay in Turkey.

 

Remember me to your wifes and all the organizers, thank for their kind help and great contribution to the congress organization!

 

You are very welcome to visit China.

 

Best regards

 

Jingeng

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear Sacit,

I have been working on a longer review, though that has been delayed (sorry!) because I was busy teaching at the OU geology summer school for a couple of weeks. I believe that Stefan wanted to get the next newsletter out quickly, so I suggested that Bob's review would be sufficient for this issue.  When my review is completed (with pictures!), I will send it to Episodes, plus Palaeontology Newsletter (and anywhere else we can think of), and if Stefan would like, we could also run it in the following newsletter (?).  By the way, could you please tell me how many participants were present, so that I can refer to that figure?  Thanks.

I hope that you are all well - and recovered now from your huge efforts for the organization of the meeting.  It really was a tremendous success, and greatly enjoyed by all participants, in the best rudistological tradition! Thank you, again.

Best wishes,

Peter W. Skelton,
---------------------------------------------------------------------------

